
 

 

CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF RYERSON 

 
(DRAFT) MINUTES INAUGURAL MEETING 

 
DECEMBER 4, 2018 

 
The Inaugural meeting of Council of the Corporation of the Township of 

Ryerson was held at the Municipal Office Tuesday evening December 
4, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Staff in attendance: Nancy Field, Judy Kosowan. 

 
Guests:  Steven Smith, John Finley, Mary Sterling, Cathy Sterling, 

Shelly Ann Beaumont, Jan Pefect. 
 

The following newly elected members of Council read and signed their 

Declarations of Office: Reeve George Sterling Councillors: Penny 
Brandt, Celia Finley, Barbara Marlow and Delynne Patterson. 

 
Reeve George Sterling welcomed everyone to the meeting and 

congratulated all members of Council on their election to this term of 
office. 

 
Reeve Sterling introduced Rev. Steven Smith.   

 
Rev. Smith provided words of inspiration to the members of Council 

and gave a blessing. 
 

Reeve Sterling thanked Reverend Smith for his inspirational words to 
Council. 

 

The Inaugural meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 
 

A short reception followed. 
 

        
            

      ____________________________ 
      REEVE 

            
            

      ____________________________ 
      CLERK 
 


